
 
From:  

 

Dear David Southwick, 

Please keep the music program at Blackburn High school. I have just started school at Blackburn and are very 
excited to about the music program.  

Why does the government need to change it's funding for music education? 

If you change the funding, it could mean I will not be able to continue to learn my instrument. 

It can be expensive to learn music, and most schools don't teach my instrument.  

Where am I going to find a group to play my instrument with? 

Where will I find a teacher at a state school to teach my instrument? 

THE ANSWER : BLACKBURN HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Sean Smith 

 




